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Hello Ladies,

I’m sitting here in a snow storm wishing spring would get here quickly!  I hope all of you are staying warm, or if you’re one of those snow bunnies, you’re having fun in the snow.

It’s been quiet over the holidays – at least Women of Today wise – for me.  Not too much traveling – unless you count my Caribbean cruise in January.  It was lovely to be in the sun, reading books and relaxing.  I returned home to watch my beloved Pittsburgh Steelers kick some St. Louis Cardinal butt and win the Super Bowl – very exciting times in Pittsburgh!
[image: image11.wmf]May Convention is right around the corner.  It will be hosted by the Dover Women of Today and there is more information in this newsletter.  Mark your calendars to attend – May 1, 2 & 3.  There are some interesting challenges, including one of my own.  The chapter that has the highest percentage of members at May Convention gets to HIT ME IN THE FACE WITH A WHIPPED CREAM PIE!  So round up your members and get them to Convention, and if you have the highest percentage at the business meeting, all your members get to hit me with a pie.  Now won’t that be fun!

Have you thought about holding an office on the state level?  Now’s the time to jump in with both feet and volunteer to be a program manager or officer.  Check out the articles in this newsletter – they’ll give you a good idea of what the different positions entail.  Drop the person that currently holds the position a note, or give them a call, to ask questions about what they’ve done this year – but remember, if you take on an office, it’s yours to do with as you’d like and you don’t have to do everything the same way this year’s officer did!  It’s fun to come up with theme’s and work them into the position.  

I don’t have any travel plans and I’d love to get out to see you all.  If you’ve got a project or meeting on a weekend, let me know when and I’ll try to get out to visit.  The state staff has been great about traveling to your meetings and projects, but I’d like to get out too.  Let me know what you have going on in the coming months.

[image: image12.wmf]WOMEN OF TODAY HELPING WOMEN OF TODAY – For those of you that attended November Boards, you’ll remember that one of our WT sisters in Massachusetts, Sue Beattie, lost her home in a fire that same weekend.  We held an impromptu raffle to raise some money for her.  She sent us a lovely thank you note that is enclosed in this newsletter – check it out – it’s what we’re about, helping each other and those in our communities! 
Terry
 

Here are some reminders/upcoming events that you should be aware of:

 

USWT Buckets of Sunshine project this year is Wonderland Camp.  We will be presenting them with gift cards and cash donations at National Convention.  If you’d like to donate a Walmart, Target or Staples gift card, or a check, please get them to either Deb Stein or me before April 15th so we can take them to convention with us.

 

Due by May 1st to National Officers:

Outstanding Achievement in Programming forms – to Dana Anderson

Project Recognition forms – to Dana Anderson

Quarterly Donation reports – to Cristal Brandt so she can send in to National Treasurer by May 1st
STEP Competitions – STEP II or III – resumes due to Vickie Vitale

FOW Essay competition – to Marcia Allison

Chaplain’s Poetry competition – to Marcia Allison

 

If you want any more info on any of these, see the Today’s Leader newsletter or contact me.

Go get em ladies!

Terry
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Membership – How Does Your Garden Grow?

Happy Spring & Easter! “Membership Mary” wants to congratulate the Dover chapter for adding to new seeds to our membership garden.  She also wants to share some important information regarding the area of membership for the 4th quarter…

· 4th quarter dues billings will be mailed as soon as received from national.  

· Dues billings should be postmarked by no later than April 15th
· All new member adds should also be sent at that time

· Please go over your rosters from national with a fine tooth comb looking for information that needs to be corrected/updated such as addresses, names, phone numbers, email addresses, etc.  

	3rd Quarter
	2nd Qtr
	Due
	Renewed
	Retention
	New
	Plus/Minus
	YTD
	

	Annville-Cleona
	13
	0
	0
	NA
	0
	even
	13
	

	Dover
	47
	7
	5
	71%
	2
	even
	47
	

	Lititz
	28
	7
	5
	71%
	0
	-2
	26
	

	McConnellsburg
	1
	1
	0
	0%
	0
	-1
	0
	

	Muhlenberg
	11
	5
	2
	40%
	0
	-3
	8
	

	Northeastern
	30
	7
	6
	86%
	0
	-1
	29
	

	Womelsdorf
	26
	3
	2
	67%
	0
	-1
	25
	

	PENNSYLVANIA
	156
	30
	20
	67%
	2
	-8
	148
	


In closing, I hope you all have Blessed Spring & Easter.  I look forward to seeing each of you in the near future and/or at May Convention.  Make sure to nurture and care for your “Membership Garden.”  
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PROGRAMMING

I can’t believe it is March already!  Doesn’t time fly when you are having FUN???  I’m sure everyone is having FUN with Women of Today!  As we wind down this “Fiesta” year, a little reminder to send in your certifications & project reports.  It has been several years since project reports were completed and I know, from visiting the chapters, that there are many great projects out there that need to be recognized.  You can send them to me at the above address or email them at jebs45@comcast.net .

Let’s make this a year President Terry can be proud of by getting the recognition that the Pennsylvania Women of Today deserve!  

Our emphasis months are:


March:
S.T.E.P.



     
Membership




Foundation


April:   
Volunteer Recognition




Listening Course




External Area – Domestic Violence Prevention

In Friendship,

Brenda S. Almoney

PAWT Programming Vice President
Sum It All Up! 
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“Sum It All Up”

Ruth Wolfe

PAWT Treasurer

2008 - 2009

Thank you to all the chapter treasurers.  The job you have is very important to your chapter.  How could a chapter exist without a treasurer to keep track of the chapter funds?  You could do without just about any other office, but you must have someone to control the funds.  So again I say Thank You for keeping your chapter on track and helping to make your chapter a vital part of your community.

I have been state treasurer for 2 years.  It is now time for someone else to step forward and accept this position.  Please!!!  I don’t know what else to say.  If you are good with numbers, then you are suited for this position.

I also need to say Thank you to all the chapters that have donated money to the Pennsylvania Women of Today.  Every member is a part of this state organization and your help is needed to stay afloat.  Your donation is very much appreciated and recognition will be given at the PAWT Year-End May Convention to every chapter that donated money to the state organization.  

That about Sums It All Up.  I hope to see you at the May Convention.

Ruth Wolfe

PAWT Treasurer
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Pennsylvania Women of Today
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Crossing Our “Teas”

As Secretary I will be collecting donations for President Terry’s year end gift.  If you or your chapter would like to donate- Please let me know the amount by April 27th.
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Deborah L. Stein

Chairman of the Board

Parliamentarian

2752 Yarshire Road

York, PA  17404-6633

(717) 767-9420

“Women of Today…A Winning Hand”                                                                                                    dhs1@comcast.net
Hello Fellow Pennsylvania Women of Today Members,

Believe it or not, but it’s that time of year again when members are needed on both the local and state levels to spread their wings and come forward to fill officer positions.  I’m sure many of you have already been approached to take positions on the local level and I truly hope that you have considered giving it a try this year.  But on that same note, the state level is in need of a few good women as well!  One of my goals this year as Chairman of the Board is to have a full slate of officers for elections at May Convention.  I need YOU to help make that a reality.  For the past several years we have gone to convention hoping that someone will step forward and take the Presidency position; or better yet, we assume that someone is going to come forward at the last minute and save the day.  Well, I don’t know about you, but nine times out of ten when I assume something I end up getting burned.  Ladies, this is not the way to do things.  I can remember (and not that long ago) when members campaigned to be President and Vice President and Treasurer.  We may not have had contested races, but the excitement was there and the willingness to grow and learn and try new things was apparent.  What happened to change all of this?  I realize that we all have busy lives that are forever changing, but the future of this organization is in YOUR hands and we need YOU to serve!  Right now you should not be asking who is going to be President or Vice President or Treasurer or Secretary or S.T.E.P. Program Manager or Chaplain or Personal Enrichment Program Manager; instead, you should be asking yourself, “What position am I going to take next year?”  With that being said, I look forward to going into May Convention with a full slate of officers.  Included in this newsletter are nomination forms for both elected and appointed officer positions.  Should you have any questions about any officer position, please do not hesitate to ask myself or the officer currently holding that position.  Thank you and I look forward to hearing from YOU soon!

Until next time, stay safe and warm!

In Friendship,

Deb Stein


PENNSYLVANIA WOMEN OF TODAY


NOMINATION FORM
The following chairmanships are available for appointment by the incoming State President:

Secretary





Focus on Women / Chaplain


S.T.E.P. Program Manager



Personal Enrichment Program Manager


U.S. Emphasis / Charities


Public Relations / Spirit

Webmaster

If appointed, I will to the best of my ability, perform the duties as prescribed in the By-Laws and Policies.

Name  _______________________________
Date  ___________________________

Address  ______________________________________________________________

Street, City, State, Zip Code

Home Phone  ______________________
Business Phone  __________________

Birthdate  __________________________
Local Chapter  ___________________

Date Joined  ________________________
Occupation  ______________________

Local Offices Held  _____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

State or National Offices Held  ____________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

Other Interests  ________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

Chairmanship Desired: 
First Choice  ________________________________

Second Choice  _____________________________

Third Choice  _______________________________

Please return completed form to the Chairman of the Board.


PENNSYLVANIA WOMEN OF TODAY


NOMINATION FORM
The following elected offices are available:

President

Membership Vice President

Programming Vice President

Treasurer

If elected, I will to the best of my ability, perform the duties as prescribed in the By-Laws and Policies.

Name  _______________________________
Date  ___________________________

Address  ______________________________________________________________

Street, City, State, Zip Code

Home Phone  ______________________
Business Phone  __________________

Birthdate  __________________________
Local Chapter  ___________________

Date Joined  ________________________
Occupation  ______________________

Local Offices Held  _____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

State or National Offices Held  ____________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

Other Interests  ________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

The ____________________________ Chapter submits for nomination for the office of

_____________________________, ______________________________ a member

in good standing of the local chapter and the Pennsylvania Women of Today.

Nominee's Signature  ____________________________
Date  ________________

Please return completed form to the Chairman of the Board.
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Outstanding:  prominent, distinguished, exceptional, excellent, superior

Citizen:  a native or inhabitant of a town

Volunteer: a person who freely chooses to help others without expectation of 

compensation or recognition

If you know someone who fits the above description, read on….

Second Annual Outstanding Citizen’s award.   The person selected by each chapter will be honored at our May convention Luncheon.  Please have a short introduction about the person selected and why they are an outstanding citizen in your chapter’s eyes.  Each chapter will introduce their citizen.  I need to have the name of the person selected by your chapter by April 1.  I would need to know if the person will attend the Luncheon by April 1 also.  (each Chapter is responsible for their Outstanding Citizen’s lunch.)  If your outstanding citizen is unable to attend the luncheon and you wish to give a brief presentation about this person and their accomplishments, I will need to know that by April 1 also.

Applicants must meet the following criteria: 

       1.   Applicant can not be a member of the Women of Today 

2. Applicant must show outstanding community volunteerism, which is not work    

related.  

3. shall not be used as part of their nomination.  Any community service that is part of their employment
4. There  are no gender or age requirements

5. Limit: one outstanding citizen per chapter

Just an FYI:  research finds that people who volunteer their time improve their self-esteem, reduce heart rate and blood pressure, increase endorphin (feel-good hormones) production, enhance immune systems, and buffer the impact of stress!
Send entries to:

Bernie Marcovitch

1701 Taxville Rd.  9G

York Pa  17408                    717-792-6220
bmarcovitch@comcast.net

Helen Luckenbaugh

55 Woodland Ave

York, PA 17404

717-848-6095
Hello Ladies,

There is still time to get your chapter certified in all areas of Personal Enrichment. It’s fun, easy, and rewarding.


Send me your certifications and will be looking for you at PA May Boards.

Think Spring,

Helen

“TOOTING OUR HORNS”
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Cheryl Miller

PAWT Public Relations Program Manager

4257 Marlborough Road

Dover, PA  17315

(717) 292-4095

Hello Ladies,
 
Hope 2009 is a very good year for everyone.
 
Now that 2009 is here, we must concentrate on getting our WT name out to the public.   I am meeting with the PR Director at York College to get some tips from her on how to get our name out.   After that meeting, I will be sending information out to the chapters.   Crystal and I will be working on our PR Blitz for Volunteer week.  Chapter Presidents, I will need to know the name of your local newspaper and also the name of the local domestic violence center in your area.   Please send this info to me asap.
 
As for Terry's scrapbook, I need photos from the chapters to put into her scrapbook.   Please send the photos to be asap for I can have Terry's scrapbook done by May Convention.
 
Hoping to hear from ALL chapters soon.  Keep on tooting your horn!
 
Cheryl
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http://www.geocities.com/women-of-today/

Have you looked at the website lately?

Did you know that there is a website that lists the top ten other websites in various categories?  What makes a top ten list so much fun? Is it the idea that you have to corral an idea or an opinion in to ten items? Or is it the time and thought you put into, letting your mind follow a path of something interesting to you and then allows you some internal creative time. Possibly it is the idea that someone else has considered something that you have thought about, and not only that, but that person also put real thought to prioritize it? Whatever the reason, most people like a top ten list, even if they disagree with every choice on the list. As human we love to disagree and debate. It is in our nature and that is the spirit this blog hopes to capture. 
So check out the website and have some fun.
http://www.toptenz.net/most-popular-top-ten-lists
Thanks to these featured TopTenz Writers

· William O’Dell 

· Tanya Bennett 

· Heather Matthews 

· Elizabeth Downing Johnson 

PAWOT Webmaster:

Stacey Small 
E-mail: s.b.small@verizon.net; phone: 717-764-9011

Address: 11 Copperwood Court, York PA 17408

Hi everyone, are you as ready for Spring as me?  As you may know, March is S.T.E.P. emphasis month.  So, if you have signed a new member, or , are a new member (12 months or less) you just may qualify for S.T.E.P.  I've received three qualifiers (Thank You, Helen) 
 

If you think you qualify, get the form from your chapter President or State Director or online, fill it out and send it to me , Carol A.Harris

9505 Old 22, Bethel  PA   19507  or you can try e-mail RHARRIS@paonline.com.    I hope to hear from you and see you at May Convention. 

 

SO KEEP S.T.E.P.ping, ( but look first)

 

Carol A. Harris, S.T.E.P. Program Manager

 

P.S.  Did I mention there are incentives for submitting S.T.E.P.?  There are:  From the National Program Manager and  from me.  

Hi Ladies,

I don’t know about you, but I sure am ready for SPRING!  To me Spring is the meaning of new life.  As the trees start to bud and the flowers start to push up from the ground.  This is a perfect opportunity for each chapter to reach out and help any individual or organization that is in need.  The assistance does not need to be a monetary donation but, reach out and lend a kind word or offer to help were ever your assistance may be needed.  

I would like to remind everyone that this year the United States Women of Today adopted National Coalition against Domestic Violence (NCDV) as our three year priority project.  NCDV is the headquarters and network for over 2000 shelters in the U.S.  

I am asking that the presidents submit their paper work no later than April 20th so that I may have time to compile the figures for awards at May Convention.

I am looking forward to seeing all of you at May Convention!    

Well, ‘til next time, remember…………………………………………………………..………….

………………………………………………………………Together we can Make a Difference










Cristal Brandt,


Charities/Us Emphasis









Program Manager

 “It’s a Chapter Fiesta”

ANNVILLE-CLEONA

“Reaching Our Goal … Inch By Inch”

THE A/C WOMEN OF TODAY ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SPRING!!!

OVER THE LAST SEVERAL MONTHS WE HAVE RUN OUR REGULAR MONTHLY PROJECTS INCLUDING COLLECTING AND SENDING STORE COUPONS TO THE TROOPS OVERSEAS, AND CONTRIBUTING MAGAZINES FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE RONALD McDONALD HOUSE.

IN ADDITION, WE HAD A PRETZEL SANDWICH SALE AND SOLD TUPPERWARE, WITH THE PROCEEDS GOING TO RELAY FOR LIFE, AS WELL AS HAVING A PRAYER BREAKFAST.

COMING UP WE ARE ASSEMBLING A BASKET FOR THE ANNUAL YOUTH FOR CHRIST RAFFLE, VISITING THE LOCAL CHURCH HOME, AND PLANNING AN I.D. NIGHT.   LATER WE WILL PREPARE EASTER BASKETS, PRESENT A SCHOLARSHIP TO AN A/C HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT, AND RUN A THEO’S FUNDRAISER.

AS THE WEATHER GETS WARMER, CONSIDER VISITING WITH US.  WE LOVE SEEING OUR FRIENDS FROM AROUND THE STATE. 

CEC
Dover

“IT THEMES TO BE FUN”
Hello Ladies,

January we caught our breath with our SPCA project and game nite (Winter Blues Blowout).  We are getting charged up for our Chocolate Bingo, March 29th, March Madness, Pretzel sandwich sale, scholarship, Sweetheart Day, Easter egg hunt and possibly a Quarter Mania, collecting items for the military.

We have a lot on our plates, going into spring.








Happy Spring,








Helen
Northeastern

Women of Today
“Flying into the Future”
The holidays are over and things have slowed down for our chapter.  We always need a little R&R after the first of the year!  We didn’t stop completely; we have been keeping busy with the clothing bank, food bank, Helping Hand for the Homeless and our fundraisers.

Coming up we have a trip to Sarah’s Kitchen for the PAWT Fun Day event.  Fourteen members & friends will be going from the Northeastern chapter.  Our annual “Spring Fling” is in the works as we supply fruit baskets to the area Meals on Wheels for their shut-ins.  It feels great to put a smile on the face of someone who cannot get out anymore.

In the coming months, we will be doing a yearbook add for the Northeastern High School, a scholarship to an area student, a treat for the local service people (police, firemen & EMTs) and preparing for May convention.  

Please come for a visit.  All are welcome.  We have been visiting and it keeps our chapters in touch with each other.  We can share new ideas for projects & socials.

Hugs,

President Brenda

“Rainbow of Fun-d’s
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USWT Treasurer 2008-2009

Lisa Clark
Dear Pennsylvania Women of Today,


Thank you so much for a wonderful weekend November 14-15, 2008.  I felt so welcomed and thoroughly enjoyed getting to visit with all my girlfriends.


Many thanks to Brenda Almoney for her hospitality and opening her home to us.    Thank you also to Cindy Hilbert and Deb Stein for spending time with us on Thursday and Friday before the State meeting.  We love you and appreciate you so much.  
 

 I would also like to thank those who purchased ideas in the National Store.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated.  The total sales for the weekend were $140.00, Way To Go!


I have sent state treasurers an Ending Strong form.  It’s like the Fast Start, but it will be geared to what you have accomplished this year 2008-2009.  Those who complete the form will be getting an incentive at Year End Convention.  I also will be giving incentives for sending Quarterly Donation Summary Reports.  I’m looking forward to hearing from you!!!


Please let me know if you have any concerns or questions. I want to help in any way.  I appreciate you, and all you do and continue to do for Women of Today.

Love & God Bless,

Lisa Clark

307 Dover Drive

Chatham, IL 62629

217-483-8728

lisaclark41@aol.com
Year-end Convention

May 1 & 2, 2009

The members of the Dover Women of Today are honored to host the 2008 – 2009 “Spring Fiesta” Year-end Convention.  We did our best to keep prices as low as possible.  Room rates are very reasonable.  Please come and stay overnight.  Look for the registration information and tentative agenda in this newsletter.  

Friday night entertainment will be “Music Memories” by Tom & Randy.  They are entertainers that sing a variety of songs and perform some very interesting skits.  Snacks & beverages will be provided so you may want to eat before the evening gets started.  There is a very nice restaurant at the hotel.  There is also a McDonalds, Wendy’s & Turkey Hill across the road from the facility.

Directions:  From Lancaster take Route 30 west around York and through Abottstown to the intersection of Rt. 30 & Rt 94.  The CrossKeys Inn is on the right.  From Harrisburg – Take Route Rt. 83 to Rt. 30 West exit.  Go to Rt. 30 and head west.  Go through Abbottstown to the intersection of Rt. 30 and Rt.94.  Hotel is on the right.  NOTE:  You can take Rt. 15 to the Hanover Rt. 94 South exit, but there is major construction on Rt. 15 with heavy traffic.

Please join your friends in Women of Today for a rewarding weekend of fun.  See You There!!!

Ruth Wolfe

Pennsylvania Women of Today

May Convention – “A Spring Fiesta”

Hosted by the Dover Women of Today

May 1 & 2, 2009

Place:  
CrossKeys Motor Inn



6110 York Road



New Oxford, PA  17350



717-624-7778

When:  
May 1 & 2, 2009
Friday Night – Memory Music by Tom & Randy.  
Costs:

Registration - $ 5.00
Rooms - 
$68.00 plus taxes = $74.12


Lunch -
$14.00
Banquet-
$26.00
Lunch – Order that day from a limited menu:  Grilled Chicken Salad (with rolls), Chef’s Salad (with rolls), Lasagna (with garlic bread & side salad), 4-piece Broasted Chicken (with 2 sides of hot vegetables), and Ham Loaf (with 2 sides of hot vegetables).  Beverages – Coffee, tea, iced tea & soda.

Banquet – Need to order with registration:  Stuffed Chicken Breast or Baked Sugar Cured Ham.  Both come with a salad, Red Skinned Parsley Potatoes, Green Beans and choice of Chocolate or Carrot Cake, Coffee, tea & soda bar.

If you have any special diet needs or allergies, call Angela at extension 101

Please call for room reservations under Pennsylvania Women of Today by April 10, 2009 at the CrossKeys Motor Inn - 717-624-7778.  You will need a credit card to reserve your room.

For Reservations and Meals, make the check out to the Dover Women of Today.  Send the attached sheet and check post dated no later than April 10, 2009 to Ruth Wolfe, 45 Old York Road, Wellsville, PA  17365

Questions??? – Call Ruth Wolfe at 717-432-8179

Or

Helen Luckenbaugh at 717-848-6095

Meal reservations for the 2009 May Convention “A Spring Fiesta”

Send total check (post dated no later than April 10, 2009) to 

Ruth Wolfe

45 Old York Road

Wellsville, PA  17365

Chapter Name: ___________________________________________________________

Contact’s Name _________________________________ Phone ___________________

Registration: $5.00

Lunch: $14.00


Banquet:  $26.00               

Please write members name and check off what they want.  Total all costs at the bottom of the page.  Thank you.








           

               Banquet

	Name


	Registration

$5.00
	Lunch

Check off
	Chicken
	Ham

	1
	
	
	
	

	2
	
	
	
	

	3
	
	
	
	

	4
	
	
	
	

	5
	
	
	
	

	6
	
	
	
	

	7
	
	
	
	

	8
	
	
	
	

	9
	
	
	
	

	10
	
	
	
	

	Total Amounts:
	
	
	
	


Total Registrations
$5.00 X ______  =  $ _____________

Total Luncheons
$14.00 X ______ = $ _____________

Total Banquets
$26.00 X ______ = $ _____________

Check Amount
Total 

        $ _____________

(Please write check out to the Dover Women of Today)

Tentative Agenda for May Convention, 2009

Friday, May 1:

 6:00 p.m. -  8:00 p.m.

Registration and Light Supper

 8:00 p.m. -  9:00 p.m.

Executive Board meeting – Terry’s room

 9:15 p.m. - ??:?? p.m.

“Memory Music” with Tom & Randy

Saturday, May 2:

 7:00 a.m. -  8:45 a.m.

Registration and Breakfast

 8:00 a.m. -  8:45 a.m.

President to Presidents

(Outgoing and incoming)

 8:00 a.m. -  8:45 a.m.

Competitions

S.T.E.P. and Effective Speaking

 8:15 a.m. -  8:45 a.m.

First Timers

 9:00 a.m. -  9:30 a.m.

Activity

 9:30 a.m. -  9:45 a.m.

Credentials

 9:45 a.m. – 11:45 a.m.
Board of Director’s 
Business Meeting/Elections

12:00 p.m. -  1:30 p.m.

Lunch / Outstanding Citizen

 1:45 p.m. -  3:00 p.m.

Third and Fourth Quarter Awards

 3:00 p.m. -  3:45 p.m.

Activity

 4:00 p.m. -  4:30 p.m.
Meeting for Outgoing and Incoming State Staff

 5:00 p.m. -  5:45 p.m.

Presidential Reception

 6:00 p.m. -  9:00 p.m.
Banquet with Year-End Awards and Installation

Some of us are staying over Saturday night, so if you’d like to join us, let me know that you’ll be joining us. 
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Pennsylvania Pride
Pennsylvania Women of Today

Cindy Hilbert, Editor

45 Mt. Hebron Road
Mt. Wolf, PA  17347

Pennsylvania Pride


“It’s a Fiesta!”


March – April  2009





PRESIDENT


Terry Pronko


412-687-8471


Terrycloth75@hotmail.com





Chairman of the Board


Deborah L. Stein


717-767-9420


dhs1@comcast.net





Membership VP


Vicki Jo Smith


717-757-4881


vsmith@dejazzd.com





Programming VP


Brenda S. Almoney


717-843-8515


Brenda.almoney@grahampackaging.com





Treasurer


Ruth Wolfe


717-432-8179


Rewwt9293@aol.com





Secretary/Newsletter


Cynthia Hilbert


717-266-0421


cindyhilb@aol.com





Personal Enrichment


Helen Luckenbaugh


717-848-6095





U.S. Emphasis/Charities


Cristal Brandt


717-838-9681


Cristal9681@verizon.net








Focus On Women/Chaplain


Bernie Marcovitch


717-792-6620


bmarcovitch@comcast.net








S.T.E.P.


Carol Harris


717-933-5116


CAROLH@paonline.com





Public Relations


Cheryl Miller


717-292-4095


Cheryl_Miller616@hotmail.com





Web Master


Stacey Small


717-764-9011


sbsmall@verizon.net








President’s Message








Pennsylvania Pride


Terry Pronko, Editor


3644 Mintwood St


Pittsburgh, PA 15201
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Pennsylvania Women of Today Creed





We believe,


That service to our fellowman is service to God;


That in striving thus to serve, we enrich our own lives


And contribute to the welfare of our community;


That working together in service develops good and loyal friends;


That fellowships and lasting friendships enrich our own and our families’ lives.


Because we believe these aims can best be achieved through united efforts,


We have organized the Pennsylvania Women of Today


So that we can work together to build a better community.
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Don’t forget Deb Stein’s membership challenge!





If we extend a chapter by the end of April, 


I will mud wrestle Brenda Almoney at May Convention.








Are you willing to miss this once in a lifetime opportunity?
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